ST. AUGUSTINE’S HIGH SCHOOL
BARAMPUR. P.O. VASAI RD.
16™ June, 2025

Dear Parent,

Welcome to the New Academic Year 2025-2026. Let us pray for God’s blessings on all
our endeavours in this academic year. A few points for your consideration:-

| To avoid overcrowding within the school campus, parents are requested to leave their
vehicles outside the School Main Gate when they come to drop / pick up their children.

» FOOTWEAR - Students are to wear black rubber rain sandals (No Crocs) during the
rainy season.

3. Fees have to be paid through e-care app ONLY. Other modes for payment of fees
will be discontinued. Fees are to be paid before 10" of every month.

4 Please note: Parents are NOT ALLOWED to enter the classrooms. Please contact

the school office for any queries.
For all official work, parents must visit the school /e-care pro office from 7.30 a.m.

to 10.00 a.m.

5. The School Diary must be brought to class DAILY . Check your son’s Diary
EVERYDAY for ‘Teachers Remarks ’ and ¢ Home Work.

6. (a) Fill up all the details in the Declaration Forms and hand over two forms to your
child’s Class Teacher by Friday, 20" June, 2025. (Declaration Forms are in the School

Diary)
(b) Parents are requested to submit a print out of your child’s Aadhar Card along

with the Declaration Form.

PRINCIPAL



